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Important Dates
Tues 23rd April -CALAT Parents English 

class

Wed 24th April- Play & Stay Baby & 

Toddler Group

Thurs 25th April – Year 4- Brit school 

Festival

Pupil Led Assemblies
Following on from our last newsletter where we announced the opportunity for Crescent 
children to use their pupil-voice to deliver an assembly to the school about something they 
are passionate about or a topical issue that they want to raise awareness for with their 
peers.

We have been inundated with requests to book slots in and we 
are already booked up until the end of half term.

These assemblies can support your child with their leadership, team 
work, public speaking, confidence and 

empowerment so talk to your child and encourage them to come and book 
in with Ms Denman.

Lost Property
We have LOTS of lost property and very 

few items are named.

Please ensure you label your child’s 

clothes.

We will be putting the clothes out in the 

studio hall for you to reclaim on

25th April 2:30 &

3rd May in school hall (coffee morning as 

well) at 2pm

Otherwise as part of our ECO Awareness 

and to support school funds we will be 

selling back to you as ‘pre-loved’ £1 per 

item starting from Monday 6th May

Reward Assembly
Attendance as the whole school on our 

first week back- 93%

Value of the week: Responsibility

Reading Cup:

KS1: 3H 66% 

KS2: 4CS 75%

Homework Heroes:

We had some lovely 3D contributions this 

week and we are really looking forward 

to next week! 

A Polite Reminder
Please do not ask staff to let you 

through the Brit School entrance.

This is not a cut through.

Message of the week

Dear Parents/Carers, welcome back to Summer Term!
We hope you have had a restful break and were keen to return your children promptly on 
Monday.
It was wonderful to see so many of you attending parent’s evening to discuss your children's 
progress.
If you weren't able to make for any reason, please speak to your teacher directly and they 
will create another opportunity for you.



Check out our learning gallery:

Mrs Hunter (Regional Director) was 

interviewed about her favourite childhood 

toy by Year 2 for their science and history 

topic.

Reception children have been learning 

about teen numbers using ten frames and 

objects to count out the right number!

Year 2 enjoyed hunting for a key to unlock 

their Magic Toymaker learning for their new 

Topic 

Year 5 took part in The Brit school workshop 

to help the children with their decision 

making skills.

Mrs Missons-Subject Leader for art- Drawing and 

painting using a variety of colours and paint 

brushes

Year 1 children came to school dressed up as the 

character/role they wish to be when they grow 

up as a start to their new topic ‘A Day in the Life’.

Year 3- As part of their new topic ‘Travel and 

Tourism’ have been thinking about where they 

would like to travel to around the world.

Year 6 children conducted a science experiment 

to test out Newton’s Law of motion!


